THE OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL OF TEXAS

July 10, 2023

The Honorable Greg Abbott
Governor of Texas

Office of the Governor

P.O. Box 12428

Austin, Texas 78711-2428

Dear Governor Abbott,

Please accept this letter as my official notice of resignation from serving as the Provisional
Attorney General of the State of Texas, which shall become effective July 14, 2023, at 10
A.M. CDT. Thank you for honoring my request that this duty be limited in time.

As I return to the private sector, I pass the baton of this role to my successor, knowing that
the Office of the Attorney General and its essential mission will continue to thrive as it
protects the laws and citizens of our great state. I thank you for the opportunity to serve our
state as the first provisional attorney general. May God bless you and the great state of
Texas!

ectfully yours,
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